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Information Booth: Symposium and Expo on Queensland’s Muslims 
 
The Department of Families, Communities and Indigenous Affairs (FaCSIA)  and 
the Islamic Council of Queensland Inc. (ICQ) are inviting expressions of interest 
from organizations to take part in the inaugural Symposium and Expo on 
Queensland’s Muslims on 31st March, 2007 at the Grand Mercure Hotel, Brisbane.   
 
The Symposium and Expo, which is being held nationally in each of the States, is an 
initiative of the Australian Government and ICQ, to highlight the achievements of 
Queensland’s Muslims and to support the “Bringing Communities Together” strategy. 
 
The Expo is scheduled to run from 9.00am until 5.00pm and will consist of booths 
and displays from various government departments, community organisations and 
associations. 
 
A limited number of booths are available for organizations to promote their services, 
activities, and community involvement. The event is expected to attract community 
leaders, government ministers and officials and members of the public.  The cost of 
the booth has been sponsored by FaCSIA.  
 
If your organization is interested in being represented at this event it would be most 
appreciated if you would let us know as soon as possible so that we can arrange to 
accommodate you.  
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. I look forward to 
hearing from you and for your organization to be a part of this exciting initiative. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mustafa Ally 
Symposium and Expo on Queensland’s Muslims 
Event Manager 
Mobile: 0402 026 786 
Email: admin@icq.net.au 


